## Benaquista, Gerald

From:

Annie <a.colello@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, July 10, 2017 11:06 AM

To:

Tatum, Greg; Moses, Annie; Benaquista, Gerald; Brennan, Gregory

Subject:

Request for Union Crimson Tide Soccer Team

Dear Mr. Tatum

I am writing to you on behalf o the Union Crimson Tide Girls Soccer team. The Union Crimson Tide Girls Soccer Team is comprised of 18 girls. However, eleven of those girls also play on Union High School Girls Varsity Soccer Team.

During the last week of June, the Union Crimson Tide attended a soccer tournament in Somerset, NJ. It is with great pleasure that I tell you that upon winning this tournament, the girls won a bid to a National Tournament in Westfield, Indiana. The tournament takes place between July 20-24. The team is charting a bus to the tournament to Indiana.

We are asking permission from the Union Board of Education, to park our cars in high school parking lot (by Conlon Field) while we are away playing. We would be leaving at 4am on Thursday July 20 and returning home on July 24th around 1 am.

This would be a great help to our parents that are traveling with the girls to Indiana.

We would provide cars license plate numbers if permission is granted.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 908-884-6448.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Annie Aguiar

for Union Crimson Tide Girls Soccer Team